
NOTICE OF PROPERTY TAX INCREASE
[bookmark: _GoBack]As per the requirements of the Official Code of Georgia 48-5-32.1 this notice is to inform the citizens of Reidsville that the City of Reidsville has tentatively adopted a millage rate which will require an increase in property taxes by 0.85 percent above the 2018 rollback millage rate.  The City of Reidsville has tentatively adopted a millage rate of 7.000 mills; the same as last year and the preceding 9 years (since 2008).
All concerned citizens are invited to the public hearing on this increase to be held at City Hall Council Chambers, 130 S. Main Street, Reidsville, GA on September 27, 2018 at 6pm.
Time and places of additional public hearings on this tax increase are at City Hall Council Chambers, 130 S. Main Street, Reidsville, GA on October 4, 2018 at 10am and 3pm.
